
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
8th November, 2019    

Science Weekend Challenge 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
We’d like to take this opportunity to challenge you to complete our science 
weekend challenge! There is a small Autumn based activity, on the other side of 
this letter, for you and your child to complete together. 
 
If your children would like to share their discoveries, please encourage them to 
record their investigations or research (to add to a special science display) and 
they will receive a special scientist certificate! 
 
In Bradford, we are also lucky enough to be within walking distance of the ‘Science 
and Media Museum’, which is open all year round and hosts a range of free, 
interactive galleries including ‘Wonderlab’, a permanent exhibition where you can 
explore light and sound. ‘Hello Universe’ is another free exhibition, which is 
exploring the sights and sounds of space. 
 
Happy investigating! 
 
Ms Culley and Miss Ellis 

 


